
 
 

 
 
 

January 21, 2020 
 
 
Amy E. Alvarez, AICP 
Principal Planner, Long Range Planning 
Development Services / Planning and Zoning Division 
100 NW 1st Avenue, Delray Beach, Fl 33444 
 
Dear Amy: 
 
Delray Medical Center is requesting to formally change the name of Bryan Blvd aka “Delray 
Community Hospital” (on the traffic light sign) to Heroes Way. This road is located on the East 
side of the hospital, just west of Military Trail.  
 
We feel this new name is a direct reflection of the hard work, dedication and commitment of 
our staff to providing the highest quality healthcare to the Delray community.  
 
We thank you for your consideration in this manner. Please let me know if I can be of any 
further assistance. I can be reached via cell at 561-289-6141 or via email at 
LisaD.Cook@tenethealth.com. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Lisa Cook 
 
Lisa Cook 
Group Marketing Director, Palm Beach Health Network 
Delray Medical Center 
 
 


